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14th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: The Green price increase                 

This letter is to advise you that the price of The Green (our after-school provision), will increase 

from £12.00 per day per child to £14.00 per day per child as of 1st September 2021. This is an 

increase of £2.00 per day.  

The main purpose for the increase is to ensure we are able to continue to offer a sustainable 

service, provide our pupils with a range of fun games and activities and have sufficient staff on 

site for the safety of the children.  

We are currently reviewing the waiting list and hope to be able to allocate spaces to those 

waiting. If you no longer require a place and would like your child/ren to be taken off the 

waiting list, please let us know. 

Please also, feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.  

Kindest regards, 

Mike Gordon 

Mike Gordon 

SBM  

 


